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Dear Parents and Grandparents 
 
Greetings! 
 
National Unity Day is celebrated on 31st Oct,2023 every year in reverence to Sardar 
Vallabhbhai Patel and his paramount role in India's independence movement and integration 
into one nation. 
 
To mark the occasion, ‘Walk for Unity’ rally will be organized in school on 31st Oct at 8:30 
a.m. Students from Class 1 to XI, along with teachers will participate enthusiastically in ‘Walk 
for Unity’, spreading the message of harmony in the neighborhood (1 km radius around the 
school only). The event primarily aspires to highlight the message of ‘Unity in Diversity’. The 
event is also important in introducing our youth to the values of leadership and patriotism. 
 
Regular classes will resume from 9:30 a.m. 
 
Best Regards 
Skylark World School 
Lucknow 

http://www.skylarkworldschool.com/
mailto:principal.skylarkworldschool@gmail.com

